
Joint Work Session  December 20, 2023 

 The Board of Directors of the Edgewood-Colesburg Community School District met for a joint 

work session in the Maquoketa Valley High School Library in Delhi, Iowa, on Wednesday, December 20, 

2023. Board President Matt Elliot called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m. 

 Directors Present: Matt Elliot, Tammy Kirby, & Brad Bockenstedt. 

 Directors absent: Jeff Hoeger & Dan Venteicher. 

 Also Present: Superintendent Dave Hoeger. 

 Visitors: Dan Zumbach, Craig Johnson, Supt. Kristen Rickey, Lynnette Engel, West Delaware 

School Board, Maquoketa Valley School Board, Dean Sherman, Mike Putz, Addie Hucker, Sami DeMoss 

and Kaitlyn Nolan 

 An open forum discussion was held with Representative Craig Johnson and Senator Dan 

Zumbach regarding such items as supplemental state aid, preschool funding, open enrollment, mental 

health, and Area Education Agencies. 

 With no further business to come before the board for consideration at this time, Director 
Bockenstedt moved to adjourn the meeting at 6:43 p.m. Director Kirby seconded the movement. 
Motion Carried 5-0. 

 

 

_____________________________ ___________________________ 

Matt Elliot, President                 Dave Hoeger, Superintendent 

 

  


